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Hangar talk

A word from mike feitinger, president

As we near the end of the year I’d like to wish everyone a joyous Holiday Season! 
Looking back we had a very busy season with lots of improvements to the field and a 
few flying events as well.  A big thank you to everyone that helped out, a lot or a little. 


The CONEX is here…. 
You may have noticed that the new CONEX container is at the field.  It will allow us to 
securely store our field equipment and tractors safely and out of the weather.  A big 
thanks to Bill Howlin and Lee Overholt for making that happen.  Also a special thanks to 
Jeff Griego for bringing his tractor out and helping prepare the site for it.


New meeting place next year… 
Big shout out to Jack Dunkle for arranging a new in-person meeting location for our 
winter meetings! Jack will have more details on that.


Close and lock the gate… 
We still seem to have a problem with getting the clubhouse and front gate closed and 
locked when we leave.  PLEASE, make sure they are all locked up when you leave!


Happy Flying-Mike


Coming Events calendar


Snowbird fun fly jan 1, 2023


Next meeting January 26th


The newsletter of the miniature aero sportsters
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2023 Club Officers:


	 	   President : 

	 	    Mike Feitinger

	 	    720-839-3320

	           mfight43@gmail.com


	         Vice President : 


	 	      Jack Dunkle

	 	     626-222-7630

	          jdunkle747@gmail.com


          Secretary/Treasurer : 

	 	      Bill Howlin

	 	   720-988-6336

 	         bhowlin088@gmail.com


	   Board of Directors:


	 	     Lee Overholt

	 	     Bob Salmon


	 	      Safety: 

	 	    Ken Roberts

	 	   

	         kensandir@gmail.com


	     Field Maintenance: 


	 	         Open

	  

	          Newsletter: 


	        	 Mike Feitinger

	        mfight43@gmail.com


Mike Feitinger Jack Dunkle

Bill Howlin Ken Roberts

Lee Overholt Bob Salmon

Club Mailing Address:

9940 Jasper St.


Commerce City, Colorado 80022


www.MiniatureAeroSportsters.org
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A word from jack dunkle, vice president

Well the holiday season is on us. The flyer for the Snowbird is posted for Jan. 1. Please save 
the date. As promised I have been working on a new location for our club meetings for the 
winter months and a place were we can have demos, show and tell, snacks exc. The location 
will be at the clubhouse near my home in Green Valley Ranch. More on this in the January 
newsletter and I will send reminders for club events on our Google Groups page. I wish you 
all Happy holidays and a Happy New Year!

As always, if you have any questions or ideas for anything you would like to see at MAS let 
me know by email or text

jdunkle747@yahoo.com 
(626) 222-7630

A word from bill howlin, treasurer

Dues renewal time is coming up January 1st.  Keep in mind that you must have a current 
AMA membership as well. The club is solvent and all bills are up to date.

mailto:jdunkle747@yahoo.com
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ANNUAL 

SNOWBIRD 

                    

FUN FLY 
JANUARY 1, 2023      10 AM  KEFFER FIELD 
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hangar talk editor

4513 haystack ln.

brighton, co 80601


first class mail


